On 28/06/2009, I sent the following e-mail to Andrew Derocher, Ph.D. 
Chair, IUCN SSC Polar Bear Specialist Group <derocher@ualberta.ca> 
++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Dear sir 

Surely, you will want to hear from all sides of the argument? 

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/comment/columnists/christopherbooker/5664069/Polar-bear-expert-barred-by-global-warmists.html 

What are you afraid of? 

Regards 

T J Vernon 
++++++++++++++++++++++ 

The following reply came on 29/06/2009 

******************************* 
Quoting "T Vernon" <tvernon@telefonica.net>: 

Dear T Vernon, 

It is unfortunate that Dr. Taylor has chosen to present things this 
way. What Dr. Taylor fails to mention was that his role on the PBSG 
ended when he retired. This is a normal situation. Our former Chair, 
Mr. Scott Schliebe is also no longer a member. Involvement with the 
PBSG is restricted to active researchers, managers and related groups 
(e.g., Inuit). The membership in the PBSG is restricted to 20 people 
- 15 appointed by the 5 nations with polar bears and 5 appointed by 
the Chair. We are at 20 members. We are revisiting membership rules 
drawn up by an earlier PBSG Chair. Invited specialists are based on 
recommendations from the 5 nations and PBSG members. 

The PBSG has a diversity of perspectives on issues pertaining to polar 
bears. The PBSG is thankful for the long term involvement of Dr. 
Taylor but in retirement, he is no longer active in the management of 
polar bears which was the capacity in which he was appointed to joined 
the Group. Dr. Taylor was previously recommended to the PBSG by the 
Canadian government. This meeting, the Canadian government 
recommended 3 other people, including Dr. Lily Peacock who replaced 
Dr. Taylor. 

I hope this helps you understand the situation a bit further. 

Best regards, 

Andrew Derocher, Ph.D. 
Chair, IUCN SSC Polar Bear Specialist Group 
Professor 
University of Alberta
